
	
	
	

GREAT NEWS SCHOOL NO. 5 FAMILIES! 
 

The Gifted & Talented program is now in house at 
our school! 

 
Further information on dates, field trips, etc. will be 

available very soon. 
 

Please join us at Back to School Night on Monday, 
September 24, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. for more 

information on the Gifted & Talented program. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact our G&T 
teacher, Mrs. Mazurek at mmazurek@lindenps.org 


